
We hope that you all had a lovely half term break. Iit has 

been super hearing the children tell us about the things that 

they did and the people they saw during the holiday. This 

week the children have really enjoyed seeing their friends 

again, which is so lovely to see.  

We are finding out about seasonal vegetables and next week 

the children will be shopping at our vegetable market stall. 

We will be buying and weighing vegetables, doing some 

vegetable printing and later will make and eat our own 

vegetable soup! This week we have enjoyed finding out about 

Bonfire Night and Diwali and making some Rangoli patterns. 

Next week we will be learning about Remembrance Day, If you 

would like to make a donation there are some items available 

for purchase (see list below). Please send money in an 

envelope with your child’s name on, the box will come to 

nursery and the children will be able to make their purchase. 

Thank you. On Monday we are having Magical Maths Day when 

we will be doing lots of exciting mathematical activities. 

We hope that you will be able to come together at Little 

Badgers next week for a cup of tea or coffee to meet other 

parents. For the parents of Ladybirds this will be on Monday 

8th November at 2.15 and for the parents of Butterflies it 

will be on Thursday 11th November at 2.15. Please come to the 

nursery gate, we will take the children to the hall for some 

activities and you will be able to chat together in the nursery. 

We will bring the children back through to you at home time. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

Suggested donation: Zip pull 50p, Reflector 50p, Silicon wristband £1, Snap band 

£1.50. For further information please see The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

               Website. - https://www.poppyshop.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

Coffee afternoons  

Ladybirds -Monday 8th 

November 2.15pm 

Butterflies -Thursday 

11th November 2.15pm 

Magical Maths 

DayMonday 8th November 

Remembrance Day 

Thursday 11th November 

Children in Need Day  

Tuesday 16th November  

Ladybirds        

Friday 19th November  

Butterflies 

The children are invited 

to wear colourful clothes 

or Children in Need 

merchandise.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

https://www.poppyshop.org.uk/

